
Dear Student (and family):

Welcome to Lookout Mountain’s 5th grade, and Ms. Bushman’s Bulldogs! I hope you are having 
and have had a wonderful summer! I just moved to Arizona, but the name of my classroom 
keeps me feeling close to home. Bulldogs are my dad’s favorite animal and my first pet growing 
up. I am halfway across the country from my family, but I am ready to have another family, our 
Bulldog classroom! 

The first day of school will be Monday, August 5th, 2024. The first bell rings at 8:10 a.m. Our 
school day starts at 8:15 a.m. and ends at 3:15 p.m. for all grades. Every Wednesday is an 
early release day with students leaving at 1:45 p.m.

I have planned many projects and group activities for you this year, which I know will contribute 
to this being the best year ever! In addition to rigorous lessons and detailed projects, we will 
have fun in the classroom. My goal for you is to grow into a responsible, caring 5th grader who 
loves to learn. 

· There will be a Meet the Teacher Night for the new school year on Thursday, August 1st 
from 5-6:30 p.m.

SUPPLY LIST:

• 4 Spiral-bound notebooks
• 4 Folders (any color)
• Pack of pencils 
• Highlighters (preferably multicolor) 
• Personal scissors
• Glue sticks 
• Personal set of crayons or colored pencils (markers are optional)
• Pencil box/pouch (small enough to easily fit in your desk)

   OPTIONAL CLASSROOM CONTRIBUTIONS:

• Kleenex, Paper Towels, Sanitizer, and Disinfecting Wipes are ALWAYS appreciated 
  throughout the school year 
• Loose leaf pack 
• Candy (Jolly Ranchers, Starbursts, Mini candies, Assorted bags) for our Candy Box
• Items for the Prize Box-items like pencils, erasers, pens, trinkets 

I hope to see you all at Meet the Teacher Night and then on our first day of school ☺ 

Sincerely,
Ms. Bushman 

Ms. Bushman’s Bulldogs

2024-2025 School Year


